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High Street,  

Penrith NSW 2750    

Ph: 02 4721 2158                                               

Email: penrith-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website:  https://penrith-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  

 

 Penrith  
  Public School 

 

TERM 2 WEEK 6 2022 

 

JUN 
13          Queens Birthday Public Holiday   
20          Woodford Academy— 1/2T, 1/2G Yr2-1/2F 
21          Naidoc Cup 
27          Woodford Academy – 1/2R, 1/2M, Yr1-1/2F 
29          Whole School Athletics Carnival 
JUL 
  1           Term 2 Ends 
16           P&C Bunnings BBQ-If you are able to help please      
                 email —  penrithpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au 

18           Term 3 Begins 
18            P&C Meeting 3.30-4.30pm 
28           Opportunity Class placement test students who applied      
 

Money/Notes Due 

$6 Athletics carnival—Due 22 June 2022—Sent home today 

$7.50 Aust Maths Comp Year 3-6 only—Due 14 June 2022—Sent home today 

$27.00 Woodford Academy—Due 16 June 2022 —Sent home today 

$100 Stage 2 Camp deposit —OVERDUE 

$30  Dance group—OVERDUE 

Online Educational Resources Years K-6 - $20.00 pay ASAP 

$10 Kitchen Garden - New students & Kindergarten only. 
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PENRITH PUBLIC SCHOOL’S CORE VALUES   
 

Learning   Environment   Cooperation    Respect 

 

Principal’s Message  
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

National Reconciliation Week - National Reconciliation Week is a time for all 
Australians to learn about our shared histories, cultures, and  achievements,  
and to explore how each of us can contribute to achieving reconciliation in   
Australia. Reconciliation is a journey for all Australians – as individuals,        
families, communities, organisations and importantly as a nation. At the heart 
of this journey are relationships between the broader Australian community 
and Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. 

 

Biggest Morning Tea – Thank you to Mrs Lindsay for organising our cupcake 
stall. Our staff spent their week cooking up a storm to deliver some special 
treats for the students. A wonderful example of how we can make an impact 
and help others in our community.  

 

Labelling Items of Clothing and Lunchboxes – A big thank you to Mrs Lang 
and Mrs Bagnell for sorting through the enormous pile of lost property.            
It was noted that approximately 75% of the unclaimed items were not            
labelled with children’s names and classes.  Also worth noting, items of       
clothing purchased from the preloved clothing shop often have the name of 
former students on them.  It is recommended that you label these items with 
YOUR child’s name to avoid confusion. 

 

Parent Teacher Meetings – These meetings will take place in week two of 
term three.  Bookings can be made during weeks nine and ten of this term.    
Information on how to book your meeting will be sent out in the coming 
weeks. 
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Continued. 

Enrolling Now for 2023 – If you have a child commencing kindergarten in 2023, 
or if you know of anyone commencing school next year, we are taking              
enrolments now!  Our comprehensive Kickstart to Kindy program runs   
throughout terms three and four. 
 

Children’s Crossing – We ask you to assist us in ensuring our students’ and 
community’s safety by adhering to the speed limit and giving way to                  
pedestrians.  Please discuss road safety with your children and the importance 
of utilising the children’s crossing to ensure their safety on the roads. Please 
wait until the crossing supervisor has returned to the side of the road before 
crossing the pedestrian crossing.   
 

Kiss and Drop – Stopping for more than two minutes in this area is illegal. 
Please adhere to all signage. Illegal parking may result in fines or a loss of         
demerit points 

Warm regards 

Chantal Beltran 

Principal 

A Word from our Local Police: 
 

ARE YOU SCHOOL SAFE – "Illegal parking around schools endangers children's lives".                    
If you've heard the expression "it’s only a matter of time until someone gets hurt" then you'll 
understand why it is important for EVERYONE to obey the road rules. 
 

School opening and closing hours are busy times for pedestrians and vehicles outside the 
school. Park safely even if it means walking further to the school gate. Schools provide            
information in school newsletters and emails to promote safe behaviour and this includes    
parking legally during drop off and pick up times. 
 

Always take extra care in 40km/h school zones, which operate on gazetted school days.           
Observe all parking signs. They are planned with children’s safety in mind.  Illegal parking 
around schools puts lives at risk. That's why Council and the Police take a 'zero tolerance'       
approach. Council Rangers, Parking Officers and Police regularly patrol schools across the      
Penrith LGA. 
 

Parking in a No Parking area - means you can stop to drop off or pick up passengers for a    
MAXIMUM of 2 MINUTES. You must stay within 3 metres of the vehicle.  
 

Parking in a No Stopping area - means you CANNOT stop in this area for ANY reason. 
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Musica Viva  

On Monday this week Moon Radio Hour took students on an            
imaginative fast-paced journey through space, time and the 

unepected! They were immersed in a musical experience with          
saxophones, guitars and an electronic sampler. Thank you to all        

students who participated respectfully in this live event.   
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Musica Viva  
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By Ellie B.  1/2R 

Thursday 26 May 2022 was National Sorry Day.  
Across the school we acknowledged the strength of Stolen Generation 
survivors and reflected on how we can all share the healing process.  
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This week is National Reconciliation Week 2022, with this years' theme 
being 'Be Brave. Make Change.'. This is a time for all Australians to learn 
about our shared histories, cultures, and achievements, and to explore 
how each of us can contribute to achieving reconciliation in Australia.  
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ZONE CROSS COUNTRY 

Congratulations to all of the students who represented Penrith     
Public School at the Zone Cross Country Carnival. This year our        
student’s ran extra hard going around the International Regatta     
Centre for 2km or 3km respectively. We achieved some outstanding 
results across the board and the best Penrith Public School has done 
as an overall team in quite some years. Special mentions to these 
students who were our stand outs: William P (10th place), Lucas D 
(11th place) and Khai M -E (13th place). Our students were well       
behaved and are commended for racing in true P.P.S spirit!  

Mr Purse and Mr Emmingham 

SPORTS INFORMATION     
 HOUSE CAPTAINS    
Congratulations once again to all our Sports House Captains who 
were recently presented with their badges for this year. I have been 
impressed with the contributions they have already made to our 
school sports program in 2022.  
   
ATHLETICS CARNIVAL   
 Our whole school athletics carnival will take place in the last week  
of this term. Both students and teachers are looking forward to        
finally being able to participate in this event after a two-year break 
because of COVID. A note will be sent home in the coming weeks.   
Parents and Carers are welcome to attend this day, which will be 
held on Wednesday, 29 June 2022.  
    
 PREMIER’S SPORTING CHALLENGE   
Once again, this year our school will be involved in the premier’s 
Sporting Challenge. Students in stage 2 and 3 will be receiving a PSC 
logbook to record their physical activity over a period of ten weeks. 
This means any sort of activity completed at school or at home. 
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 CANTEEN 

School 24 Online Ordering Information 

Orders must be entered by 9.15am daily 
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The Skool Loop App 
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